
 
Eoghan Davis 

Apartment 48 Seabury 
Sydney Parade Avenue  

Dublin 4 
 
FAO: Emily Murray 
Byrne Wallace 
87 Harcourt Street 
Dublin 2 
 
28th of October 2020 
 
Dear Emily, 
 
I hope this finds you well. 
 
I am writing to you in relation to the Byrne Wallace Traineeship program. 
 
After almost two years of working in OSM Partners, and having the opportunity to regularly 
speak to people who have trained with Byrne Wallace, applying for a place in their highly 
regarded Traineeship Program was an obvious choice for me. 
 
I am an enthusiastic and highly motivated Graduate of Law, having graduated within the top 
5% of my year, and I am eager to apply and expand upon the skills and knowledge that I 
have already developed though my academic and professional career. I have a strong work 
ethic and also possess strong interpersonal skills, with an emphasis on clear and concise 
communication. I adopt a proactive and common sense based approach approach to my 
work, and believe that these qualities make me suited to becoming a Trainee Solicitor at 
Byrne Wallace. 
 
I was particularly drawn to Byrne Wallace’s culture of collaboration and non-hierarchical 
organisational structure. One of the core aspects of a Traineeship at Byrne Wallace that 
particularly appealed to me was the opportunity to work closely with my Training Solicitor; 
this is an element which appears to be lacking in Traineeships offered by other firms. 
 
I also admire Byrne Wallace’s emphasis on giving back to the community, through their 
work with charities and hosting of various charitable events, which I have had the 
opportunity to participate in during my time at OSM. 
 
Should you have any queries in relation to my application, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Eoghan Davis 


